

Minutes of the Sport Development Subcommittee meeting held 8th July 2018

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 rd party)	Action & by whom
1.	Welcome & Apologises		
		<p>Attendance: Julie Newsome (JN), John Armstrong (JA) and Anne Polsoni (AP). Meeting Held via Greymouse – commencing at 7.35pm</p>	
2.	Approval and Confirmation of previous minutes		
		<p>MOTON That the minutes of the previous meeting held 7th May, 2018 are true and correct. Moved: JA, seconded: JA – Approved.</p>	
3.	Bank Statement		
	3.1 Finances	Not available	MQ
4.	General Business		
	4.1 Communication with coaches	Thank-you to MQ for distributing communication to coaches re: providing the correct information to riders re: licences.	MQ
	4.2 Junior Development Fund fundraising	Thank-you to MQ for coordinating the raffle as part of licence purchases as a JDF fundraiser. Is there any other feedback / ideas from other subcommittees?	
	4.3 Schools Program	Can there be a link on the MQ home page to the Schools Program – perhaps remove the advert re: Tear-Offs banned?	MQ Media
	4.4 JDF report	Ask MQ Accounts for a report on who has used funding, and on what.	MQ Accounts
	4.5 Coaching	How can we encourage more clubs to conduct more regular coaching / licence endorsements for juniors.	MQ office
5.	Next Meeting & close		
		To be advised. 8pm	